
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
WORKING FOR 

 

CAE - MOOSE JAW & COLD LAKE 
 

BARGAINING UPDATE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
In preparation for the upcoming CAE Negotiations, Transportation District 140 Representatives and 
your elected Negotiations Committee attended Negotiation Strategic Training and Planning Sessions 
at our IAMAW Placid Harbor Education Center the week of March 21 - 25, 2016. 
 
Your Negotiations Committee would like to thank our Members for their overwhelming response to 
the Bargaining Survey.  The Survey results have given your Negotiations Committee a clear 
mandate. 
 
As more information becomes available your Negotiations Committee will provide further updates. 
 
Your Negotiations Committee wishes to thank the Membership for their ongoing support. 
 
Together, standing strong as one Union and speaking with one loud voice, we can improve our 
standard of living. 
 
In Solidarity, Negotiations Committee 

 Brad Rutledge 
Fred Hospes, President  Gary Taylor 
& Directing General Chairperson J.M. Plourde 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW Mike Seaman 
 

 
Robert Croteau 
General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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